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EDITOR'S NOTE

To the Reader:

Welcome to Volume IV of the Suffolk University Journalof Trial
&Appellate Advocacy. In this volume, we are proud to publish our first
lead article, which deals with employment contracts in Massachusetts.
We are also publishing several student written notes and comments that
explore legal issues ranging from assisted reproductive technology to
postjudgment interest in contract actions. The Editors anticipate this
volume will provide thoughtful and scholarly legal analysis useful to the
practicing attorney.

I would like to recognize the Editorial Board for their commitment
and diligence throughout the production process. In addition, I would
like to thank each author, staff editor and Moot Court Board member for
their unwavering commitment to the Journal

The Editors wish to express their gratitude to Dean John E. Fenton,
Jr., Acting Dean William T. Corbett, the Associate Deans, the Journal Fac-
ulty Committee, the faculty and the administrative staffof Suffolk University
Law School for their support in the production of Volume IV. The Editors
also desire to thank our faculty advisor Professor Richard Pizzano for his
advice and encouragement.

Sean M. O'Brien
Editor-in-Chief
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